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"Biotech industry is working towards a next gen cure for COVID-19"- Jahnabi
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Jahnabi Phookan, President Elect, FICCI (FICCI Ladies Organisation) talks about the ongoing COVID-19 crisis

"India’s biotechnology industry is working towards finding the next generation cure for COVID-19. Today, when we are in the
midst of an unprecedented public health crisis, Covid-19 has put the entire globe into a slowdown but it looks like India
handled the situation relatively well than other big and developed countries. We feel happy that our biotechnology industry is
making sincere efforts towards finding solutions to tackle the pandemic with vaccines and medicines with the help from
leading biotechnology companies in India.”

Jahnabi Phookan, President Elect, FICCI (FICCI Ladies Organisation)
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